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Communication with Parents 
Following a request regarding communication with teachers made at the St Briavels parents forum meeting I just 

wanted to clarify how this will best work.  If it is not possible to catch your teachers to chat at the end of the day 

due to our COVID safe measures then if you have a query or message, please ring the office in the first 

instance.  The office team may be able to help answer your query.  If not, then the team in the office can ask your 

child’s class teacher to give you a ring at their earliest convenience.  The use of teacher emails enabled us to 

remain connected during lockdown but now we are in school, please may I politely request that you no longer 

email your class teacher directly.  Many thanks for your support with this. 

Sarah Helm 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Thank you! 
Thank you for donations for the Jamies Farm trip—much appreciated. We raised £55 

which will go towards more activities for the school. 
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Primary School Applications for 2021 

Please pass this onto anyone who might be interested!  Help keep Redbrook School thriving! 

 

If your child was born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 they can start school in the 

school year starting 1st September 2021. If you live in Gloucestershire, you need to apply for a place 

by 15th January 2020 (if you live in Monmouthsire it is Jan 13th). 

 

To find out more and apply go to: 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions/ 

 

If you have any queries, please email school.admissions@gloucestershire.gov.uk with any queries, and 

they will reply as soon as they can. 

mailto:school.admissions@gloucestershire.gov.uk
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Christmas Dinner 

 

Christmas Dinner is now available on Parentpay— 

to find it please look at the lunch menu / meal booking.  

 

It will cost the same as normal hot lunch. If you could book in advance it will help the 

kitchen with their ordering.  The choices are: 

  
Hot Turkey Bap, Roast Potatoes, Pigs in Blankets, Cranberry Sauce,   

Ice Cream Strawberry Sauce 
  

or 
  

Hot Veggie Sausage Bap, Roast Potatoes, Veggie Nuggets, Cranberry Sauce,          
Ice Cream Strawberry Sauce 

 
 

Christingle  
 

We will be making Christingles with children this year in school in the last week of term. 

FORS—Balloon Race 
 

Thank you to everyone who got involved in the Virtual Balloon Race, together we have raised £213 for FORS, which 

is wonderful! The balloons looked colourful and spectacular as they raced across the virtual island. Once the race 

closes on Friday 4 December, the winners will be announced and prizes distributed, so please keep an eye on our 

Facebook Group - Friends of Redbrook School.  
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November 2020 — January 2021 — Redbrook Primary School 

Please check website for updates! 

 Day Date  Class   Event 

 Monday 7/12/20   

 Tuesday 8/12/20   

 Wednesday 9/12/20   

 Thursday 10/12/20   

 Friday 11/12/20   

 Monday 14/12/20   

 Tuesday 15/12/20  Christingle—this will be in school during the day, not at the Church 

 Wednesday 16/12/20   

 Thursday 17/12/20   

 Friday 18/12/20  LAST DAY OF TERM –Christmas Lunch 

HOLIDAY 

 Monday 4/1/21  FIRST DAY OF TERM 

 Tuesday 5/1/21   

 Wednesday 6/1/21   

 Thursday 7/1/21   

 Friday 8/1/21   


